
Awards

Birthdays
1  - 5  Septemberst th

Attendance 
1  - 5  Septemberst th

 Nursery     100%
Reception   89%
  Year 1           94%
  Year 2         96%
  Year 3        88%
  Year 4         79%
  Year 5       93%
  Year 6        98%

Whole School: 91%

House Team Winner 
of this Week

Reminders

St Theresa's
Church  News.

Mass times: 
Friday 10 am, 
Saturday 5 pm
Sunday 9:30 am

Class photos will be
taken on Tuesday 9

September

th

Week commencing
8th September

Lunch Menu:  Week 2

Nursery starts at 8:55 am
School starts at 8:45 am
Gates close at 9:00 am

'Fully valuing everyone in the love of Jesus.' Caring and learning together.

  Tel: 01244-470860  www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk     
Twitter: @sttheresasCP  FB: St Theresas Catholic Primary School  Instagram: St Theresas RC School

 Website Calendar link: https://www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk/events
If you have any suggestions that you would like to see in our newsletter, please email: admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk 

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs. Holland

Spotlight on...
Reception!

Issue 1 -  5th September 2025

Gospel Quote 
 Those who come to

me cannot be my
disciples unless they

love me

Luke 14:25

W

 A very warm welcome back to all our lovely families.  I have really enjoyed seeing all the children and chatting with
them about their summer holidays.  I cannot believe how much some of them have grown!  I hope your summer holidays
went well and you had some memorable family time.  We were certainly blessed with good weather which was unusual.
Thank you so much for sending your children back to us looking so smart with the correct uniform and footwear - long
may it continue!  Next week most classes will be holding their Meet the Teacher sessions (a separate email should have
been sent by each class).  Please try to come along as it is a good opportunity to hear about the year ahead and to ask any
questions you may have.  Have a lovely weekend.  Mrs Holland

Malek - 10
Mazen - 10

Kennedy - 6
Viktor - 4

Temitayo - 4
Elsie - 10

Welcome to our new Reception children and their
families.  They are settling beautifully and I just know

they are going to be superstars.  Trying to get a
photograph where everyone was looking and smiling

proved a little tricky, but don’t they look fabulous!



Children are expected to attend school regularly, unless there is good reason for absence.

The school has a duty to safeguard all its pupils. If a child is absent, the parents/carers should inform the school on
the first day of absence and each following day of absence, stating the reason. 

Parents/carers should ring the school office as early as possible on 01244 470860 to inform us of the reason for
their child’s absence. Alternatively Parents/carers can email school admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk 

For additional support, Parents/carers can contact the attendance Lead, Learning Mentor or Head Teacher. 
The Head Teacher is the senior leader responsible for the strategic approach to attendance in school.

The school office will make contact with home when a child is absent, and the parent/carer has not notified the
school of the absence. If no contact can be achieved or the reason for absence is not accepted the absence will be

unauthorised.


